
                                           

 

 
The Netherlands-Hungarian Chamber of Commerce 

is pleased to invite you to a Business Lunch with the  
 

Belgian Business Club 
at 
 

 InterContinental Budapest 
 

Enjoy the company of the Chambers, the fine food, the wonderful panoramic view of the 

Intercontinental Hotel and a great networking opportunity at our monthly business lunch. 

Every 3rd Thursday of the month the Dutcham is organizing a Business Lunch where you can 

meet not only the members and partners of our Chamber but at the same time we give you the 

opportunity to network and share expertise with business professionals of other Chambers.  

In January the invited party is the  

Belgian Business Club 

 

We assume this event as a great way for you to make new connections! 

 

Date & time:  Thursday, 17 January 2013, from 12:30 to 14:00 (Registration from 12:00) 

Location:  InterContinental Budapest, 1052 Budapest Apáczai Csere J. u. 12-14. 

Catering:  Light lunch including soft drinks 

Participation fee: Members: 5,000 HUF + VAT 

    Non-members: 7,500 HUF + VAT 

Parking:  Parking is available in the surrounding streets (parking fee applies) 

     

 
To register, please email the form below to the Dutcham by Monday, 14th of January 2013. 

Upon registration you will receive an invoice for the participation fee. 
 

Please note that we accept registrations and cancellations by 14th of January 2013. 

Any cancellations arriving after that date will not be taken into account; the 

participation fee will be invoiced. 
Late cancellations and no-shows will not be refunded! 

 
We can only accept a limited number of registrations on a first come first served basis. 

E-mail to: info@dutcham.hu  

mailto:info@dutcham.hu


                                           

 

 
 

REGISTRATION FORM 
 

 BUSINESS LUNCH WITH THE DUTCHAM  
AND THE BELGIAN BUSINESS CLUB 

17TH of January 2013 

 
Please note that we accept registrations and cancellations by 14th of January 2013. 

 

Any cancellations arriving after that date will not be taken into account; the 

participation fee will be invoiced. 
Late cancellations and no-shows will not be refunded! 

 
We can only accept a limited number of registrations on a first come first served basis. 

 
E-mail to: info@dutcham.hu 

 

 

The following individual(s) will be attending the Business Lunch on 17th of January 2013: 

 

1.   2.  

email:     email:   

 
 
Invoicing address:  

Company:   Name:  

City, Postcode:  Street:  

Phone:  E-mail:  

Fax:  Website:  

 
Payment: 
 

 on the spot 
 

 by transfer in advance ( In case the participation fee doesn’t arrive before the event you 
agree that you will pay in cash on the spot) 
 
 

I agree and accept the conditions above: 
 
 
 

Date:   Signature:  
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